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The Native American Fish & Wildlife Society is a national Tribal non-profit, whose purpose 
is to assist Native American and Alaska Native Tribes with the conservation, protection, 
and enhancement of their fish and wildlife resources. 

 

Proposed Workshop: 

The Native American Fish & Wildlife Society is proposing to hold a beaver workshop in the 
Northwest Arctic and would like to work with local partners to connect with potential 
attendees and organize the event.  

This event will be a 2-3 day workshop focused on beaver ecology, water quality, and their 
ecological impacts, specifically designed for tribal wildlife staff. The dates for this 
workshop are flexible. Targeting 10-15 participants, the workshop will feature 
presentations, hands-on training, and discussions aimed at building the capacity of tribal 
nations to manage beaver-related issues on their lands, in partnership with the Arctic 
Beaver Observation Network and local beaver project partners. The agenda is still being 
decided, so any input from RAC members is welcomed. 



If you are interested in this opportunity, would like more information, or have any 
input on topics of interest/information needs that could be incorporated into this 
event, please contact Hannah Golden (hgolden@nafws.org). 
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